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TECHNICAL BULLETIN #144 
 
SUBJECT: Service Center Technician Certification/ 

Service Center Requirements 
 
DATE:     June 1, 2015 
 
PRODUCTS AFFECTED: All Honeywell/Sperian/Survivair SCBAs 
 
 
This Technical Bulletin is to remind all service providers for Honeywell/Sperian/Survivair 
respiratory protection equipment that our service contracts are location-specific, not 
company-specific. Each company location wishing to apply to perform service on 
Honeywell/Sperian/Survivair respiratory protection equipment must have a signed 
Agreement on file prior to performing service or sending technicians to a technical training 
course. 
 
This applies to all providers doing service for hire. 
 
 
Please call: 800.711.6776 if you have any questions. 


